Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI - Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF CAPIZ

Division Advisory No. 256 ,» S. 2022
August 1, 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of DepEd SDO Capiz officials,
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.depedcapiz.ph)

Attached is the letter of invitation from Lynne Grace C. Hernandez,
Program Manager, GOKONGWEI Brothers Foundation dated July 26, 2022
regarding the TeachSTEM Scholarship Programs.

For more information, please contact:

Lynne Grace C. Hernandez
LynneGrace.Hernandez@gbf.com.ph
0917-88932780

Address: Banica, Roxas City
Contact Number: (036) 6518 456
Email Address: capiz@deped.gov.ph
Website: https://depedcapiz.ph




Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS

Regional Advisory No. ,/é’é(_ , S. 2022
July 21 , 2022
In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013
this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001,
but only for the information of Region VI DepEd
officials and personnel/ staff.
(Visit region6.deped.gov.ph)

Attached is a letter from Lynne Grace C. Hernandez, Program
Manager, GOKONGWEI Brother Foundation dated July 26, 2022 regarding
the TeachSTEM Scholarship Programs.

For more information, contact:

Lynne Grace C. Hernandez
LynneGrace.Hernandezaghf.com.ph

09178-8932780

Address: Duran Street, lloilo City, 5000
Telephone Nos: (033)509-7653; (033)336-2816
Email Address: region6@deped.gov.ph
Website: regicnb.deped.gov.ph




GOKONGWEI

BROTHEKS TOUNDATION

July 25, 2022

RAMIR B. UYTICO
Regional Director
Region 6

Department of Education

Dear Dir. Uytico:

Gokongwei Brothers Foundation extends its gratitude for accommodating our request for a meeting. it was a
pleasure meeting your team last July 14, 2022 and present details of the TeachSTEM Scholarship Programs.

In reference to the meeting discussion, we would like to kindly request for the following:
1. lssuance of Regional Memorandum to inform divisions and schools of the scholarship program
For reference: DepEd Advisory No. 32, s.2022

https://www.deped.gov.ph/wp-content/uploads/2022/05/DA $2022 032.pdf

2. Sharing of DepEd Philippines post regarding the four programs to the Regional and Divisional
Facebook pages. Please see links below:
a. College Degree:
htips://www.facebook. com/DepartmentOfEducation. PH/posts/384676730367473
b. Master's Degree:
hitps//www.facebook.com/100064754464538/posts/384681127033700/

c. Master's Research Grant:
https:/m.facebook.com/story.php? fbid=384686863699793&id=100064754464538

3. Opportunity to share about the program at the upcoming regional event for your scholars. We will be
glad to join and will wait for details. Attached is our deck which you are also free to share.

4. We would also like to request for the possibility of sharing with us a list of 80 recommended or
potential pre-service and in-service teacher scholars.

Please let us know if there are other information or materials you will need. For questions or clarifications, you
may reach me via LynneGrace.Hernandez@gbf.com.ph or 0917-8832780.

Thank you for your support. We look forward to being able to reach our most deserving pre-service and
in-service science and math educators

Best Regards,
)L:au'"umw A

Lynnie Grace C. Hernandez

Program Manager i
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